
11th April 2023 

The Board Members 
Flinders Quartet Inc 
20 Swan Street 
Footscray VIC 3011 

Dear Board Members, 

The 2022 accounts for Flinders Quartet Inc have been finalised and in the course of the audit 
we found that the accounting records of the company were in very good order. 

We were supplied with all the information we required during the course of the audit. 

If any further explanation of the accounts or audit is required please let me know, in the meantime 
our account for the audit fee and associated accounting assistance is enclosed. 

Yours faithfully, 

Roslyn Buzza  Gianna Rosica 
Chartered Accountant  Chartered Accountant 
Unit 31 Arbor Way Carrum Downs VIC 3201 58 Lynch St, Hawthorn VIC 3122 


